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Coverack School  

Seaweed Workshop  
 

Yesterday, Mohegan class spent the day doing a seaweed workshop with River, Kerry and 

Ruth from The Seaweed Institute. They spent the morning learning about the different types of 

seaweed, looking at how the moon effects the tides. In the afternoon we braved the rain and 

headed down to the beach to explore the creatures and seaweeds in their natural setting. 

The children had a great time sketching all the things they found.  

Primrose Class Trips 

 

Primrose Class have really benefited from their two recent trips to, firstly the Maritime Museum 

and then yesterday we took ourselves on a tour of Helston to find out what lasting impact 

Henry Trengrouse has had on our lives today.  
 

Both trips were so informative and the children have retained so much information about this 

significant local figure.  

 

 

 

  

Three Little Pigs 

 
On Wednesday, Primrose Class were challenged with designing and 

making houses for the three little pigs. All of a sudden, an actual wolf 

appeared outside and tried to blow their houses down!  



 

Primrose Class :   Jax and Suki for brilliant 

independent writing   
 

 Mohegan Class :  Evelyn for excellent 

effort in her times tables  

 

Well done everyone we are so proud 

of you all. 

Stars  

of the week 

Important Dates for Diary 
  

  

 Thursday 21st March—Mohegan Class 

 The Adventurous Rhododendron  

 workshop—details to follow  

 

 Thursday 21st March - Primrose Trip to Loe 

 Bar—More details to follow.  
 

 Friday 29th March—Bank Holiday 

 

 Monday 1st—Friday 12th April—Easter  

 Holidays 

 

 Monday 8th March—DT coaching Holiday 

 Club 

 

 Monday 15th April—Start of Summer Term 

 

 Thursday 18th April—First Sailing Session 

 

 Monday  13th—Thursday 16th May—SATs 

 Week 

 

Attendance Counts 
  

Your child’s attendance in school does mat-

ter and makes a massive difference to their  

Progress and attainment. We are happy to  

administer Calpol at school and prescription 

medicines. 
This week’s attendance:  

 

Primrose: 100% 

Mohegan: 91.1% 

 

Whole School: 93.7% 

Wacky Hair Day 

 
Wow, the children looked 

amazing with their wacky hair 

today.  Thank you all for sup-

porting the Aspire Connect 40.   

Even Gary in Mohegan Class 

made an effort.  

 

Due to the weather this after-

noon, we will now be complet-

ing our PE activity in support of Aspire Connect 

40 next Friday. 

 

It is not too late to donate.  The link to donate is 

below.  

 
Aspire Connect 40 Relay Challenge - The Aspire 

Academy Trust   
 

Bag2School 
 

A massive thank you to our 

PTFA for organising the 

Bag2School collection 

and everyone for their do-

nations.  They raised an 

amazing £120 for the 

School.  Thank you  

https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/2644/aspire-connect-40-relay-challenge
https://www.aspireacademytrust.org/2644/aspire-connect-40-relay-challenge

